
FOI 0363/2023 Response 

 

Request 

 

According to the information you provided the contract with EMIS Health regarding the systems 

EPMA will end March 2023. Could you provide me with information regarding the continued use or 

replacement of the systems? 

 

Thank you for sending across the information you hold. However, would you be able to supply 

contact details for where we will be able to gather the other information we require? listed below. 

BI & Data Warehousing 

Order Communications 

Pathology 

 

Response 

The Trust can con昀椀rm that we are in the process of extending the EPMA contract up to the 31st 
March 2025.  

Please note, that the EPMA contract contains a clause that allows the Trust to extend the contract for 
a stated amount of 琀椀me. This does not mean it is renewed automa琀椀cally on an annual basis.  

As of yet we do not have plans to replace the current EPMA system. 

BI & Data Warehouse is provided in house and therefore no contract in place. 

Please note that the Trust do not have Order Communications or Pathology services.  

  

 


